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Naveed Haider

From: KHOKHAR, Shahid Hussain <skhokhar@who.int>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:08 PM
To: Jawed Ali
Cc: SOOMRO, Waqar Ahmed; Naveed Haider
Subject: Re: [EXT] Letter of Completion of my contract as a District Monitor.

Bye Bye 
Good Luck ahead 
 
 
 
True regards 
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

From: Jawed Ali <alijawed54321@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 7:27:58 PM 
To: KHOKHAR, Shahid Hussain <skhokhar@who.int> 
Cc: SOOMRO, Waqar Ahmed <soomrowa@who.int>; Naveed Haider <naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Letter of Completion of my contract as a District Monitor.  
  
Dear Sir  
Dr.Shahid Hussain Khokhar 
Divisional Officer WHO-EPI 
Larkana Division 
 
As you know my contract of 3 months ends on 24 of January 2023، 
In today's monthly review meeting of WHO Dr.Waqar Ahmed Soomro said that with Appreciation letter from 
concerned DHO District Monitors contracts will extend. 
 
It is pertinent to mention here that due to some family issues، I will not continue with this contract more، after 
completion of my contract today. 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to Thank You for your support during my time here. 
I have learned a lot and gained knowledge that was otherwise not possible، I am also proud of the things، I have 
achieved in a relatively short time. 
 
With Best regards 
Jawed Ali 
District Monitor 
District Shikarpur. 
 


